

The Provisional Hong Kong Academy of Nursing Limited 臨時香港護理專科學院有限公司

LG1, School of Nursing, Princess Margaret Hospital, 232 Lai King Hill Road, Lai Chi Kok, Hong Kong SAR Email: info@hkan.hk Telephone: (852) 2370 0335 Fax: (852) 2370 0216

To: Ms. Gloria LUK

Hon. Secretary

The Provisional Hong Kong Academy of Nursing Limited ("Academy")

Nomination by Institutional Member for Election to Council as an Elected Council Member at the 4th Annual General Meeting of The Provisional Hong Kong Academy of Nursing Limited on 8th August 2015

Nomination for Election to be Council Member Name of the nominated Member: Dr./Prof./Mr./Ms.	
Nomination Returned by	
Name of College Officer :	
Name of the College :	
Signature of College Officer:	Date :

This form shall only be effective if properly completed and deposited at the office of the Academy on or before 5:00 pm of 6th August 2015.